Report from PCC meeting on 6th July 2023. for SHS meeting on 14th July 2023.

One member of the PCC plus help from other residents was considering holding an event to replace the fete. They have booked the Hall and grounds for Saturday 30th September.

The WWMC benefice service on Sunday 30th July is going ahead at 11.00am outdoors in the meadow. All congregations from the eleven churches will be invited. People will be asked to bring a picnic for after the service.

Jackie is organising the service with music and singers plus games like giant Jenga & rounders. She will also be organising a flyer for us to post through Shalfleet residents letterbox.

We will be providing tables & chairs, marquees, tea & coffee, flyer delivery & tower tours.

Our standing orders was reviewed with only a slight amendment to reflect we are no longer organising a fete.

Michael 11th July 2023